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Welcome to Woodstock Elementary

August 22, 2022

Welcome to the 2022-2023 School Year at Woodstock Elementary! We are excited to reunite with students

who are returning and to welcome those new to our community.

As we emerge from the pandemic, we will continue to follow the federal, state, and local guidelines to help

mitigate the impact on our students and larger community. While we continue to prioritize the health and

safety for students, we are intentionally focusing on re-establishing the appropriate balance of health and safety

measures, the social emotional well-being of students, and the focus on academic instruction.

This year, we have a unique opportunity to apply everything we have learned over the past couple of years,

along with our collective history and recent staff training, to provide students with an equitable education that

highlights aligned grade level standards, culturally affirming practices, and data-driven instruction while

engaging students in meaningful activities connected to their lives and to the world beyond school.

However, none of this is possible without the strength and support of our community!

As you look through this packet, please be sure to review the information and paperwork.  There are some

important documents, including one that should be returned to help support the safe arrival and dismissal of

your child.  Also, you should find a “School and Family and Communication Tools” document with resources for

staying connected throughout the school year.

We are excited for the opportunity to work with your child and your family this year.  As we move forward, our

values of Compassion, Curiosity, Integrity, and Perseverance will remain as the guiding light, as well as our

foundation.

Thank you for being a part of the Woodstock School Community!

With Woodstock Pride,

Seth Johnson, Principal

Portland Public Schools is an equal opportunity educator and employer.
假如您有任何疑問有關波特蘭公立學校寄給您的文件, 請聯略波特蘭公立學校的語言電話介時將有職員為您解答問題

503.916.3585
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欢迎来到Woodstock Elementary

2022年8月22日

欢迎您来到Woodstock小学的 2022-2023 学年！我们很高兴能与返校生团聚，并欢迎那些新加入我们社

区的学生。

随着我们摆脱大流行，我们将继续遵循联邦、州和地方的指导方针，以帮助减轻对我们的学生和更大社

区的影响。在我们继续优先考虑学生的健康和安全的同时，我们有意侧重于重新建立健康和安全措施、

学生的社交情感安康的适当平衡，以及侧重于学术指导。

今年，我们有一个独特的机会应用我们在过去几年所学到的一切，以及我们的集体历史和最近的员工培

训，以为学生提供公平的教育，突显一致的年级标准、文化肯定实践，以及数据驱动的教学，同时让学

生参与与他们的生活和学校以外的世界相关的有意义的活动。

然而，这一切都离不开我们社区的力量和支持！

当您浏览此文件包时，请务必查看该信息和文书工作。有一些重要的文件，包括应该归还的以帮助支持

您孩子安全到校和放学的那份文件。此外，您应该找到一份“School and Family and Communication

Tools”（学校和家庭的交流工具）文件，其中包含在整个学年保持联系的资源。

我们很高兴今年有机会与您的孩子和家人一起工作。在我们前进的过程中，我们的同情心、好奇心、正

直和毅力的价值观将继续作为指明灯，以及我们的基础。

感谢您成为Woodstock学校社区的一员！

带着Woodstock的骄傲，

校长Seth Johnson
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